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DATE: May 26, 2025

SUBJECT: RESCHEDULING OF ISO 9001:2015 RECERTIFICATION AUDIT

Greetings of peace and solidarity.

Please be informed that the ISO Recertification Audit, originally set on June 5-6, 2025, has
been rescheduled to June 3-4, 2025.

The adjustment was made upon the request of the external auditor, taking into
consideration the declared regular holiday on June 6, 2025 in observance of Eid’l Adha
(Feast of Sacrifice).

All offices are advised to take note of the new schedule and extend their full support to
ensure the smooth and successful conduct of the audit.

Please be guided accordingly. For your information and compliance. Padayon sa pag -
ALPAS NEMSU!
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